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Dear Chairman Anthony Hood,

I am writing to express my support for the rezoning of the U Street Third District Police Station and EMS Co. No. 9
(Zoning Case No. 23-02).

The public site is significantly underutilized and could do so much more to serve District residents. A larger
development at this site would be appropriate to for the U Street corridor.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Mr. Michael Jelen
3102 Rittenhouse St NW  Washington, DC 20015-1615
mjelen@hotmail.com
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